
   
 
  

BREMERTON MARINA CONSTRUCTION PARKING:  BREMERTON ON-STREET PARKING GUIDE 

The Port of Bremerton is responding to the temporary construction and is working to secure additional 
parking for the Marina tenants & provide options to minimize disruption during the construction period.  
During busy times free on-street parking may be a viable alternative.  Having the available free on-street 
parking regulations from the City may assist in those times when a free garage parking may not be 
immediately available.   

 
 

 
• Information related to Bremerton City On-Street Free Parking.    

o The closest on-street free parking to the marina is all 1 hour.  (See Blue Arrow) 
o The closest on-street three-hour free parking is on Second and Third streets (See Maroon Arrow) 
o Any on -street Handicap / Accessible parking is 4 hours free during the week 
o The on-street free parking at the roundabout on 2nd Street may be limited during construction 

and conditions will be regularly changing for this section of street.  (See Orange arrow) 
 

We value all of our Marina customers and understand that there will be challenges during this period of 
construction.  We thank you in advance for your patience and promise to work with you to resolve 
issues as they come up.  The Marina invites your comments, critiques, ideas, and possible solutions to 
either of us, as we work to resolve these issues together.  Thank you again for your patience.   

• James Weaver, Director of Marine Facilities – 360/813-0829 or jamesw@portofbremerton.org  

• Kathy Garcia, Marina Operations Manager – 360/813-0825 or kathyg@portofbremerton.org  
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